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This bill adds a subdivision to the law governing sales representative agreements and the termination of 

those agreements that would prohibit manufacturers, wholesalers, assemblers, and importers from 

adding to agreements with sales representatives that the laws of another state apply to the agreement or 

that any of the law related to the termination of sales agreements in this section are inapplicable to the 

agreement.  The bill states that any agreement provision doing so is void, and the law would apply to 

sales representative agreements entered into, renewed, or amended, on or after August 1, 2014.  


